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The Summer Menu has arrived!

The new Summer Menu has now started as of Ist November. Our Chefs have
come up with a delicious range of meals for our Clients to enjoy each day.

Clients now have the option of ordering a refreshing fruit smoothie instead of
a soup if they would prefer a cooler side option in the hot summer weather.

Due to circumstances out of our control the chilled meals and chilled soups
will not be available for selection with the Summer Menu at this stage. We will
notify all clients when these items are available and contact those clients that
have indicated on our previous survey that they are interested in receiving the
chilled meals.

A copy of the Menu as well as a list of ingredients for all meals has been sent
out to all clients.

Please contact the office on 4928 0540 if you are wanting to make changes
to your menu choices.

Trip Hazards

Just a friendly reminder to Clients to keep your garden pathways and
walkways free of trip hazards such as sprinklers, hoses etc to help prevent our
Volunteers tripping on whilst delivering meals.

Christmas Closure Dates

Christmas is fast approaching and we are getting prepared for the busy festive
season.
Our Service will be closed on the following days over Christmas:

Monday 27th and Tuesday 28th December
Monday 3rd January

There will be no meal deliveries on these dates, so please mark the dates in
your Calendar. Clients will receive frozen meals prior to these dates if they
require them.

A letter will be sent out to Clients in the coming weeks to ask them whether
frozen meals will be needed over the Christmas break.
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Say hello to Shenae

We would like to introduce you all to the newest member of our
Rockhampton Meals on Wheels team, Shenae O'Brien.

Shenae is our new Financial Officer and will look after the monthly
Invoicing and the financial side of the Service.

Welcome Shenae! wm“

Running Errands

We wish to advise our Clients that our Volunteers are unfortunately unable to run
errands or purchase items for Clients whilst delivering meals, for example: buying
bread or newspapers. Volunteers are not covered by insurance when doing tasks
that are not part of their normal delivery responsibilities.
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